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1. Transportation Negotiations - A tentative agreement has been reached with the 
Minooka Transportation Association.  A draft of the agreement is in your board materials for 
consideration and approval. The transportation association has already ratified the 
agreement.

2. Audit - The Board’s auditor has started their preliminary field work onsite.  We 
anticipate a smooth and timely audit process.

3. Purchase of Special Education Vans - We are in the process of purchasing new 
vans to support our transportation special education students.  Our current vans have very 
high mileage and have maintenance issues.  We will also start the process of purchasing the 
vehicles needed to support district 111 supplying district 201 transportation. The 
transportation department have investigated the best cost effective solution and believe 
purchasing 1-2 year old vans with low mileage would suit their purposes.  In your board 
materials are quotes for 4 vans, 20 for 111 and 2 for 201.

4. Construction - Weekly construction meetings continue with the administration, 
construction manager, and architect.  Significant progress is being made at the South 
Campus.  The Central Campus is having a lot of work done on the roof and interior getting 
ready to tie in the new wing.  Installation of the construction road and outside demolition 
should start in the next 2 weeks.

Please see the attached links for weekly construction photos of the South Campus: 

July 3 - https://sway.cloud.microsoft/kviEetvk2c8NOdXT?ref=Link 

June 27 - https://sway.cloud.microsoft/H0p4GQx4gFo65aUr?ref=Link 

June 20 https://sway.cloud.microsoft/26lpTQOB20xtoThf?ref=Link 

June 13 - https://sway.cloud.microsoft/26lpTQOB20xtoThf?ref=Link 

June 6 - https://sway.cloud.microsoft/IEjWAeHE7t7h3uL8?ref=Link 

 May 23 -https://sway.cloud.microsoft/2x9bWYybjZINaNyr?ref=Link 

May 16 -  https://sway.cloud.microsoft/Yyp9XbY7eJb42B5R?ref=Link 


